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Important Dates 

5/14/25 - Bagel Day - Bagels are $1.25 each 

5/14/25 - Webb Spring Musical Concert (3-5 grades) 6-7PM and Art Show (K-5)3:15-7:30PM 

5/20-22/25 - 5th Grade Camp 

5/22/25 - YMCA Sport Port 

5/23/25 - Half Day Memorial Day Weekend 

5/26/25 - No School Memorial Day 

6/3/25- PTA Summer Spectacular 

6/4/25 - Kindergarten End of Year Celebration - 2PM 

6/5/25 - 1st-3rd Grade End of Year Awards - Time TBD 

6/6/25 - 4th-5th Grade End of Year Awards - 9AM 
 

From the Principal 

Dear Webb Families, 

​ Spring has sprung and finally it looks like some warm weather is headed our way this 

week.  I wanted to remind you about a great event happening at Webb this week  This week on 

Wednesday we will be having our first combined spring music concert AND art show.  The art 

will feature work from all students in grades K-5 and will be open for all families from 

3:15PM-7:30PM.  At 6:00 we will have our spring music concert put on by our 3rd, 4th and 5th 

grade students.  They have been working hard learning to play their instruments and are looking 

forward to showing off their talents.  After the concert, we will offer some light refreshments 

for our families.  We hope you will consider joining us for these important events that show all 

of the hard work and dedication of our students and special subjects staff members.  You won’t 

be disappointed.   

​   

Sincerely, 

 

Principal, Webb Elementary 

 

Playground After School 

As the weather gets nicer, more families choose to stay and play on the playground after 

school.  Please don’t forget our school rule about playground use after school.  Any 

students staying on the playground after school MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT 

and the adult must be physically in the playground area.  This does NOT count for older 

siblings.  Students who walk home, must go home and cannot return until after 6PM (when 

latchkey is done for the day) without an adult.  We do NOT monitor the playground after 

school.  Adults MUST monitor their students.  We appreciate your help with this. 

 



 

 

Teacher Requests 

If you would like to request a specific teacher for your child, please email me at 

corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org.  I cannot guarantee all requests as a lot of factors go into 

creating classes, but we will do our best to try to support the requests that come in.  The 

deadline for this is May 26th.  No new requests will be honored after that.  

 

Volunteer/iChat Forms 

If you are interested in being a volunteer in school for parties, special events, field trips, 

etc. please fill out a background check form (below).  Any adult coming in to the building 

will need to have a background check on file.  This takes about a week or more to clear, so 

the sooner you do it the better.  Many times parents wait until it is too late and then 

there isn’t time to get cleared to attend a special event.  Forms can be printed and filled 

out below or you can pick one up in the school office.  Please note that we will need a copy 

of a valid driver’s license to be able to put the background check through the system.   

 

YMCA SportPort 

Our next YMCA after school 

event will be Thursday, May 

22nd. 

 

Summer Spectacular 

We are in need of many 

volunteers for our PTA Summer 

Spectacular on Tuesday, June 

3rd.  If this is something you 

would like to participate in, you 

will need to have an updated 

background check on file.  We 

appreciate any help you can give.   
 

Spring Concert & Art 

Show 

On Wednesday, May 14th the 

3rd-5th grade students will 

participate in our annual spring 

concert.  The concert will be at 

Webb this year in the gym and 

will start at 6PM.  We will also 

have artwork on display from 

students in grades K-5.  All of 

our families are welcome.  There 

will be lite refreshments served 

after the concert.   

 

 

mailto:corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org


 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 



 

Michigan Summer EBT is a program through which eligible families will receive $120 for each child to 

buy groceries during the summer. Some families will receive Summer EBT benefits automatically, but 

other families will need to apply, especially those households with eligible children who attend a 

Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) school. 

Those households will apply through an MI Bridges application. Children who receive Michigan Summer 

EBT can still participate in other summer meal programs. 

 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Ssc_86tYK5nc9QJkihI8Vg~~/AAAAARA~/pK1qeR1Vvpz5MjGRlyNHUZF5GnXrkCo9vYmJz5sv9o5-xpeQ3oSrbz3mw9c_TSx9LzthLqaP6TCoDI1o2TellXqBfo-4CQhpOLrN8SEOE7-SlfdU-B2gbOnYy2ut7EWmhASL9HKIJoKWXrF3EcGpuaf_X25iW6sMStCa2qi6AIrj67iwBZCTbVqpUfXrKNu-PxER3Xn_pcGz-cE2habw88gjBNv-l99Y34E4UkzrAtYO1b8DoDysqjtQ3dBG_KMBTsw1CNlpry9xmL36DCvDToaCOA-NZQGDnEXfKFKPRbpX4PO0x1GziRMEjELsu_iYi8AaKBGz-trm0YtTFv2KMlL7u4PGWELRHJUB-aA1nbex1HGdHmouVteIHr0mb-_lYUzdOnJa1SI-JoDvMcYGFEui0s7NR8lG35e4Ie5XkqqTrxDx7LnmficCrplGz6v6sSsMMc9ZpU7FshRviuFkOI1lJSSYkZT-HzgWZAQcPubWwYBWKNbSGEWXT6PsZx6-iqAg75Yai0770otSURONezcOKC9sMyQlnv1zquCfzVFoQktlld30bDf0yMSetcYsjuxwvXUN89Mgi8p-N6v8m55qbbRxdfXcQM1emlCH-hR3m6d9Vnhnnl_aZD8oKM4x_CBcj1hvUb4cHPaThcgNdQ~~


 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 


